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To be consistent with the specific requirements of the Accessibility for Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act (AODA 2005) and its regulations, the Township of Prince has continued 
and will continue to improve upon its provision of services to ensure the accessibility 
needs of persons with disabilities is met in a timely manner. 
 
In 2019, continued improvements and document availability was made to our municipal 
website. We have added forms to our website, providing a digital format for various 
applications, including fire permits, minor variances, severances, construction, 
demolition, rezoning and OP amendments and complaint forms.  
 
We offer email format for tax bills and newsletters for anyone who requests them.  This 
will hopefully result in benefits for those dealing with visual and mobility disabilities.    
 
These efforts have increased our ability to communicate with many of our residents – 
especially those facing mobility issues.  
 
We will endeavour to upgrade our website with more content and ensure it is available 
for access in as user-friendly approach as possible.  
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